
Hello  – Class 6 

 

From Miss King  

 

Things I like… 

 Handwriting Lessons 

 Reading adventure stories 

 Harry Potter 

 Running  

 Walking with my dog, Bella.  

I really enjoy walking in the 

countryside and exploring new 

places. I also enjoy running with my 

friends.  At home I like to cook 

scrumptious meals. My favourite 

meal is lasagne. Mmmmm! I can’t wait 

to meet you and share a whole year 

of adventure and excitement!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

And Mrs Fullwood… 

Together we are TEAM 6! 
 

We work together in Class 6.  

 

The best thing about Mrs Fullwood is she 

is extremely kind and has a BIG heart! 

 

She works incredibly hard and will always 

help you with your work. Mrs Fullwood 

likes all the Disney movies. Why not ask 

her who her favourite character is?  

 

She also has a little boy who is the same 

age as you. He is feeling a little worried 

about going into Year 2 but Mrs Fullwood 

has told him how fantastic it is and that 

he has nothing to worry about.  



You will come to school through the hall door, walk up the staircase towards the 

Library and hang your coat in Class 6’s cloakroom. We have our own cloakroom. 
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At home time you will leave through the hall doors, which leads into the 

playground. 

Our first topic after the summer holidays is 

‘Wriggle and Crawl’.  You will learn all about mini-

beasts and the habitats they live in.  Start spotting 

them now.  Maybe you can find 10 different mini-

beasts and make a booklet about them to bring and 

show me on your first day back.  

We hope you are looking forward to Year Two. 

We don’t want you to worry about a thing, as we will be there to help you. 

We have lots of fun and exciting topics over the year, including Castles and 

Pirates.   

In Year Two, you might want to be a worship welcomer and help Mrs Swallow 

set up the hall for worship. 

We are looking forward to seeing your smiling faces in September, ready to 

start a new year at school. 
 


